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HYUNDAI HOPE ON WHEELS 
INAUGURAL 5K RACE & WALK 

BENEFITTING PEDIATRIC CANCER RESEARCH 
SEPTEMBER 5, 2011 

 
HURRY!  ONLINE REGISTRATION ENDS SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 3! 

 
Rancho Santa Margarita - The Rancho Santa Margarita Annual Healthy Community Expo 
and 5K Fun Run/Walk was for years a beloved staple in the community, attracting hundreds 
of racers, families and community members. Due to budget reasons, however, the race was 
eventually canceled in 2009.   
 
But 2011 marks the year that the 5K is back – allowing the community to once again come 
together to run and walk, and this time to benefit pediatric cancer research.  
 
Hyundai and its nonprofit organization, Hyundai Hope on Wheels, in sponsorship with the 
City of Rancho Santa Margarita, are bringing back the 5K along with a Celebration of Life 
Family Fun Day, complete with games and activities for the whole family. So if you were a 
long time participant of the RSM 5K or are in search of a low cost, fun family day, don’t forget 
to sign up for the Hyundai Hope on Wheels 5K Race & Walk.  
 
Register online at the website listed below by Saturday, September 3, 2011, 11:59 p.m.  
Walk-in registration will be available at the Bell Tower Regional Community Center on 
Sunday, September 4, 2011 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  You can also register on the 
day of the race, Monday, September 5, at 6:30 a.m. 
 
“This wonderful event is being underwritten by the very generous support of Hyundai’s Hope 
on Wheels program and will not impact the City of Rancho Santa Margarita’s budget” stated 
Mayor Beall.  “And the best part of this entire event is that all proceeds raised will be 
contributed by Hyundai to help eradicate childhood cancer.” 
 

More information and registration materials, to http://www.hyundaihopeonwheels.org/5k/. 



 

 


